
  

Over the Holiday Season, please be on the 
lookout for empty, clear, 2-liter bottles of 

soda.  All 5th grade students across the district 
will use these bottles for their Science 

Ecosystems Unit. You may bring in your 2-liter 
bottles to school and deliver them to your 

teacher. Thank you for your support! 

5th Grade Science 

Here’s what we will 
be building! We need these! 

Needs Your Help! 


